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Dear Akron Parents and Families,  
 
Our district has established plans for returning Chromebooks, textbooks, library books, uniforms and 
any other learning resources checked out from the school. Musical instruments should be returned 
only if you are not continuing with the instrument or if you are a senior. Chromebooks should be 
returned in their cases. Only grades K, 1, 2, 4, 8 and 12 need to return their power supply cords. All 
other grades levels can keep the power cords for the next school year.  Each building has outlined their 
plans in the descriptions below.  
 

Elementary Procedure 
On Tuesday, June 16th, all Chromebooks, library books, and other classroom learning resources should 
be returned to the district.  
 
Please adhere, if possible, to the specific times indicated below in order to avoid congestion. However, 
if you have children that are in multiple grades, please come at a time that best fits your needs within 
these time frames.  

• Kindergarten - 9:00 - 10:00 AM 
• First Grade - 10:00 - 11:00 AM 
• Second Grade - 11:00 - 12:00 AM  
• Third Grade - 12:30 - 1:30 PM  
• Fourth Grade - 1:30 - 2:30 PM  
• Fifth Grade - 2:30 - 3:30 PM  
• If you cannot come during any of the times listed above, there will be an additional drop off 

window from 3:30 - 5:00 PM. 
 
To adhere to all recent safety recommendations, we have arranged the drop off so you do not need to 
get out of your car. 
 
Where? 
Elementary Side Lot  
Parents will enter the Akron Elementary Lot Entrance from Bloomingdale Avenue. Parents will pull 
forward staying to the right side nearest the curb. Please move forward as spaces are available. Pull 
forward as far as possible.  
 
Drop-Off Procedure:  
As parents or family members pull forward, please have your child’s name written on a paper with 
items being returned.  
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Middle School Procedure 
 

When? 
On Wednesday, June 17th, all Chromebooks, library books, textbooks, uniforms, and other learning 
resources should be returned to the district.  
 
Please adhere, if possible, to the specific times indicated below in order to avoid congestion. However, 
if you have children that are in multiple grades, please come at a time that best fits your needs within 
these time frames.  

• Sixth Grade - 9:00 - 11:00 AM 
• Seventh Grade - 11:00 - 1:00 PM  
• Eighth Grade - 1:30 - 3:30 PM  
• If you cannot come during any of the times listed above, there will be an additional drop off 

window from 3:30 - 5:00 PM. 
 
Where? 
Elementary Side Lot  
Parents will enter the Akron Elementary Lot Entrance from Bloomingdale Avenue. Parents will pull 
forward staying to the right side nearest the curb. Please move forward as spaces are available. Pull 
forward as far as possible.  
 
Drop-Off Procedure:  
As parents or family members pull forward, please have your child’s name written on a paper with 
items being returned.  
 
On Tuesday June 16, the Akron Transportation Department will deliver any remaining middle school 
lockers items to families.  If you have any questions, please call the Middle School Office at 716-542-
5040.  
 

High School Procedure 
 
When? 
On Thursday, June 18th, all Chromebooks, library books, textbooks, calculators, uniforms and other 
learning resources should be returned to the district.  Select Advanced Placement (AP) Courses will 
have summer work so there will be a Chromebook pick up at the end of July for those students.  
 
Please adhere, if possible, to the specific times indicated below in order to avoid congestion. However, 
if you have children that are in multiple grades, please come at a time that best fits your needs within 
these time frames.  

• Seniors - 8:00 - 10:00 AM 
• Juniors - 10:00 - 12:00 PM 
• Sophomores - 12:30 - 2:30 PM  
• Freshman - 2:30 - 4:30 PM  
• If you cannot come during any of the times listed above, there will be an additional drop off 

window from 4:30 - 5:00 PM. 
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To adhere to all recent safety recommendations, we have arranged the drop off so you do not need to 
get out of your car. 
 
Where? 
Elementary Side Lot  
Parents will enter the Akron Elementary Lot Entrance from Bloomingdale Avenue. Parents will pull 
forward staying to the right side nearest the curb. Please move forward as spaces are available. Pull 
forward as far as possible.  
 
Drop-Off Procedure:  
As parents or family members pull forward, please have your child’s name written on a paper with 
items being returned.  
 
Our administrative team appreciates your patience in this unique and ever-changing time for all of us. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact any of us in the days ahead.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
The Akron Administrative Team  
Todd Esposito, Elementary School Principal 
Caroline Kos, Elementary School Assistant Principal 
Joseph Caprio, Middle School Principal  
Brandon Ricci, High School Principal  
Stephen Dimitroff, High School Assistant Principal  
Timothy Dunham, Director of Special Education 
Dr. Taweepon Farrar, Director of Educational Services 
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